
  
 
 
 
No. 65, Ku Dai Keng St., Hsichih, Taipei 221, R.O. C.      Tel: 886-2-2646-2550  FAX: 886-2-26464641 
No. 120, Lane 180, San Ho Tsuen, Hsin Ho Rd. Lung-Tan Hsiang,  
Tao Yuan County 325, Taiwan, R.O.C. Tel: 886-3-407-1718    FAX:886-3-407-1738 

 
 
Date: Jul. 29th, 2008 
Federal Communication Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MID 21046 
 
RE:    FCC Certification Applications 
FCC ID: PU572XX 
Model:  72XX 
 
Dear Sirs, 
We would like to apply for FCC Certification on the subject model (EUT).  The EUT is a GPS 
built in a bluetooth module. 
  
We have uploaded the related document for the EUT onto your website.  Please review the 
information we submitted and issue us a grant for the subject model. If you have any comments, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

 
Thank you for your attention to these matters. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

 

  

--------------------------------------- 
Jim Chu/ Director 
International Standards Laboratory 
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Request for Confidentiality 
 

Date: Jul. 29th, 2008 
Federal Communication Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MID 21046 
 
 
RE:    FCC Certification Applications 
FCC ID: PU572XX 
Model:  72XX 
 
Dear Sirs, 
Pursuant to Sections 0.457 (d) (l) (ii) and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, the Applicant, Wistron 
Corporation, hereby requests confidential treatment of some of the information accompanying this 
Application and as outlined below: 
 
-     Block Diagram 
- Schematics 
- Technical specification 
 
The application contains technical information which Wistron Corporation deems to be trade secrets 
and proprietary.  If made public, the information might be used to the disadvantage of the applicant in 
the market place. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

  

--------------------------------------- 
Jim Chu/ Director 
International Standards Laboratory 

 
 

 
 




